
January 6, 2023

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community, 

We are committed to finding an exemplary educational leader to serve as principal of the 

Samuel Mickle School, and our search for the right candidate continues.  We conducted the 

hiring process in December, and a candidate was not hired. Currently, we are accepting 

applicants for the position, and interviews will begin mid-January.  We are also seeking an 

experienced interim principal who can assist us until the permanent principal is in place. 

In the meantime, Mrs. Barousse and I will support teaching and learning, manage day-to-

day operations and communicate with the school community.  Samuel Mickle School is a 

special place to grow and learn because of the staff, families and students, and I look 

forward to having more interactions with all of you while temporarily sharing in both the 

principal and superintendent roles.  

I will provide another update as soon as more information becomes available. If you have 

any questions, please call me at 856-423-0412, extension 1001 or email me at 

evansa@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us.  Thank you for your continued support.  

Sincerely, 

Andrea Evans 
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